
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

 

  

 

 
Wigan & Leigh Hospice 

Once again, we are supporting Wigan & Leigh 

Hospice by selling their Christmas teddies 

which are £2.00.  Each one comes with a 

Wigan & Leigh Hospice T-shirt and a separate 

reindeer T-shirt; they’re all the same colour 

and very cute!  Our School Council will sell 

these each break and lunchtime for your child 

to purchase.  Please could we ask that they 

bring in the correct money.  Thank you in 

advance for your generousity. 

 

 
Art Competition 

This term we are running our first art 

competition of the year for the children from 

Year 1 through to Year 6.  Your child can enter 

by creating a self-portrait in the style of Pablo 

Picasso. The piece can be completed using any 

medium and they can be as creative as they 

like!  Please bring the masterpiece into class 

before Friday 22nd December and remember 

it’s only one entry per child.  Good luck! 

 
Teacher Email Addresses 

A polite reminder that teachers email 

addresses should only be used for curriculum 

queries.  Please email the school office for 

anything else: 

enquiries@admin.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk 
   

PTFA Goody Bags 
We still have some Goody Bags available to 

purchase from the school office for £3.00 

each.  Many thanks. 

 
Reception & KS1 Performances 

The children are looking forward to performing 

their Christmas production of ‘Baubles’ next 

week.  Please remember to bring your 

tickets. We have been politely asked by St 

Marie’s church not to use their car park, as 

they have funerals and a wedding taking place 

on the 14th & 15th December. 

 

 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you for all your support for Christmas 

Jumper Day on Thursday. £624.00 was raised 

for Save the Children!  Fantastic! 

 

Late Arrivals 
If your child is late for registration at 8.55am, 

please remember that an adult is required to 

sign them in at the School Office.  Punctuality 

is monitored in school by Mrs Taylor & 

persistent lateness could result in an EPN 

being issued by the Local Authority.  

  

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2W with 98.1% and for 

KS2 it’s Y5D with 98.8%. 

School Dinners  
Next week, we will be on Week 1; the menu 

is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068  

 

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursday 14th December – 9.30 am KS1 

Christmas Performance for grandparents. 

Thursday 14th December – 2.15 pm KS1 

Christmas Performance for Reception parents. 

Friday 15th December – 9.00 am KS1 

Christmas Performance for Y1 parents. 

Friday 15th December – 2.15 pm KS1 

Christmas Performance for Y2 parents. 

Please remember do not park at St 

Marie’s Church.  Thank you. 
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